
Prairie View A&M University Prairie View A&M University 

Digital Commons @PVAMU Digital Commons @PVAMU 

Newsletter Collections Academic Affairs Collections 

9-1958 

Newsletter - September 1958 Newsletter - September 1958 

Prairie View Agricultural and Mechanical College 

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.pvamu.edu/newsletter 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Prairie View Agricultural and Mechanical College. (1958). Newsletter - September 1958., Vol. XXIX No. 1 
Retrieved from https://digitalcommons.pvamu.edu/newsletter/363 

This News Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Academic Affairs Collections at Digital 
Commons @PVAMU. It has been accepted for inclusion in Newsletter Collections by an authorized administrator of 
Digital Commons @PVAMU. For more information, please contact hvkoshy@pvamu.edu. 

https://digitalcommons.pvamu.edu/
https://digitalcommons.pvamu.edu/newsletter
https://digitalcommons.pvamu.edu/pv-academic-affairs
https://digitalcommons.pvamu.edu/newsletter?utm_source=digitalcommons.pvamu.edu%2Fnewsletter%2F363&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalcommons.pvamu.edu/newsletter/363?utm_source=digitalcommons.pvamu.edu%2Fnewsletter%2F363&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:hvkoshy@pvamu.edu


From the Desk of the President 

NEWSLETTER 
PRAIRIE VIE~' . & I. COLL ~G 

Prairie View Tc .. ·a 

_ _ Number 1 ~-LUME __ xx._:rx ________ ~Se~p~t~e:!!:mb~er!::..,~1~9~58~ _______ _,N~~~ 

A. CALENDAR • September 1 1958 

1. Faculty orientation ••••••••••••••••••••••••••• September s-10 

2. Freshman orientation•·•···•·•••····••••·••••• September 11-14 

3. Registration••••••••··••·•·•••••••·•••••••••• September 15-17 

4. Classes Begin••·•·•·•••·•••••••·•·•···•••••••••• September 18 

5. Registration Closes ••••••••••••••••••••••••••••• September 20 

6. Football Games -

prairie View vs. Jackson College at Jackson, 
Mississippi • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • Sept ember 27 

B. GREEl'INGS 

Welcome to all new staff meni:>ers and greetings to everyone 
as we begin another school term in our long and fruitful history . 
The year 1958-59 stands as a great challenge to each and everyone 
of us who comprize the staff of this institution. It is up to us 
as a "Team" to plan and work together in meeting the challenges 
of a new year and to make this "the best" of all the years that 
have passed. 

Good luck to all of you. 

C • F ACUTirY OR IE1"T AT I ON 

The 20th Annual Faculty orientat ion Conference is scheduled 
for September s-10. 'I':Oe theme of this year I s conference is "Hall­
marks of a Good college. 11 The keynote speaker ·1111 be Dr • John H. 
Russell of the University of Denver, nenver, Colorado. Other 
visiting speakers will include Dr• J. A. Pierce , . ean of the Gradu­
ate School, Texas southern University and Dr . T . .. , . Cole, esid nt 
of Wiley College. 
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n. FRESHMAN ORIBNr AT ION 

An Orientation Program for entering freshman s tudents will 
begin September 11 ani continue through ~unday, Sept ember 14. 
Every member of the staff :Ls asked to contribute to th is impor tant 
activity. This period of orientation is of great i moortance in 
the lives of these young people, and we do not want to miss one 
single opportunity in helping them make a good adjustment t o 
college life. 

Details of the four-day program will be made available t o all 
staff members by the Student Life Offices. 

E. FACULTY IMPROVEMENT 

Members of the faculty are encouraged to engage in i nd'ividual 
or group research activit~s both in college-wi de or depart mental 
programs. The quality of our staff is determined large ly upon the 
amount of scholarly studies reported and published, and part i c i ­
pation in conferences and meetings of professional organizat ions 
and societies. Assistance is available to any pers on inter ested 
in conducting research aimed at improving the instructional pro­
gram of the college. 

F, VOCATIONAL GUIDANCE 

Continued emphasis in guidance and counse ling will be an ob­
jective in 1958-59. rt is hoped that a good de al of at t ention will 
be given throughout all of our instruct bnal areas t o the greatly 
needed job of vocational guidance and c ouns eling . our young people 
are sore ly in need of guidance in making oc cupational choices , and 
it is our responsibility as educators to help show them the way . 

G. NEW .POSIT IONS ESTABLISHED - ----- __ ;,_ __ _ 
Two new positions have been established at the col lege , both 

of which began operation on Sept ember 1. 

They are-

(1) 

(2) 

Executive secretary, Gener al Alumni Association -
position is field by Mr . s. R. Collins . Office 
212 Administration Building 

Executive Secretary, YM and YWCA -
Off ice_ Banks cot t ag e 

an Johnson. 
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H. CONGRATULATIONS 

To Mr. Lee E. Perkins who was awarded the Doctor of Education 
degree during the Summer Commencement on August 15 at the Univer­
sity of Denver, in Denver, Colorado. 

To Mr. G. L. Smith who received an honorary Doctor of Education 
degree from the University of Liberia, in Monrovia, Liberia. Dean 
Smith returned last winter from a three-year tour of duty as Chief 
Adviser in the F.o.A. • Prairie View Project in Liberia. He was 
cited for outstanding service in this rapidly developing west 
African Republic. 

r. NEW STAFF .PERSONNEL 

DIVIS ION OF INSTRUCT ION AND GRADUATE STUDY 

Miss Lois Jean Miller 

SCHOOL OF ARTS AND SdIENCES 

Dean 1 s Off1c~ 

Miss Lillie McKinney 

Department of Busin~Administration and Business Education 

Dr. w. c. Ferguson Mr. Livy T. ·111son 

Department of ~ducation 

Dr. Ronald J. Rousseve 

Department of Economics 

Mr. John n. Holmes 

Department of English 

Mt'. Horace J . Bond 

Department of History 

~~ Clarence Contee Mr . James Payne 

Department of Mathematics 

MI'. Moses Boseman 
Mr. Brucy c. Gray 

s. Evelyn E. Thornton 
Mr. Ural · ilson 
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Department of Mus 1c 

Dr. H. Edison Anderson 

Department of Natural Science 

Mr. Weldon Willie.ma Mt'. Levester Smith 

Mr. Willi am D. Hill 

Department of Health and Physical Education 

Miss Glenda McKnight Mr. ~-1111am H. Wright 

Department of Political Science 

:Mr. Kerry Davids on 

DIVISION OF INDUSTRIAL EDUCATION 

Ml'• Dewey Fontenot 
1\1!'. Matt L. Ingrum 

LIBRARY 

Miss Willie Mae Hudgins 
11!-s. Nova carter Jefferson 
Mrs. Johanna Diggs Overstreet 

Mrs. Eleanor J. Bryant 
Dr. Thomas W. Mille r 

iss Helen Shelby 
Mrs. Margaret N. Venters 

s. Yvonne Churchiell 

DIVISION OF HOSPITAL SERVICE AND NURSING EDUCATION 

Dr. Phelgar D. Mosely 

LIBERIA CONI'RACT 

M'rs. Julia A. Bennett 

FISCAL DEiPARTl.1El'Il1 

IVIr. Ulysses R. Bell Miss Angie R. a111ams 
I.1:I". Elmer L. Harr is on 

REGISTRAR'S OFFICE 

Miss Uneeda Hubbard 
Miss Naomi Haskins 

DEPARTHENI' OF MEN 

Miss ostine Elizabeth Fort 
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DEi> ARTMENr OF WOMEN 

Miss Janie Jones 

STUDENI' CHRISTIAN ASSOCIATION 

Rev. W. Van Johnson 

STUDENI' ?ERSONNEL 

Miss Zymore Cage 

POST OFFICE 

Mr. James E. Taylor Mr . w. c. Spencer 

COLLEGE EXCHANGE 

Miss Annie Lee Muse 

.:pINING HALL 

M:rs. Rosa L. Hill 

BUILDINGS AND GROUNDS MAINI'ENANCE DEPARTr NI' 

Hrs. Gwendolyn Harrison 

J • NEW FAMILY MEMBER ----
An addition to the college family was made with the arrival 

of Michelle Louise Gerald, an eight pound baby girl, born on July 
30, 1958 to 1\/Ir. and Mrs. William R. Gerald . M:r . Gerald is a mem­
ber of the staff of the Training School, 

K, IN CLOSING - __ __.;.;.., 

Recent bills passed in Congress for the improvement of edu­
cation in this country are indeed encouraging. Provisions are 
being made to help all qualified students secure higher education. 
Emphasis is also being placed on provisions for "Suoerior" students 
and in such fields as Science., Engineering and Mathemati cs. 

Provisions have been made for added emphasis in Counseli and 
Guidance, which continues to be a major goal of this institution. 
It is my hope that all staff members will contribute to the proper 
guidance of students since "any contact with a student is a coun-
seling situation," 
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Basically, the real purpose of a Counseling program is to 
raise the standards of teaching and learning throughout the ihole 
institution. This is not only an opportunity for each of us, but 
our responsibility as good teachers. 

med 

Very truly yours, 

~ ~'-9~:::,;::;ai;;;::a,_-.-....:,~ 

E. B~ Ev'ans 
President 


	Newsletter - September 1958
	Recommended Citation

	Newsletter- 1958

